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1 Parental Consent laws will be eliminated

If a “right” to abortion is enshrined in our Missouri 
Constitution, it would allow abortions to be performed 
on pregnant minors without notice to or consent from the 
minor’s parents.

2 Partial-birth / Late-term abortions on demand

If our Missouri Constitution is amended with a 
“right” to abortion, abortion will be allowed from 
conception to live birth, including partial-birth / 
late-term abortions.

3 Abortion -- all 9 months

4 Health & Safety standards eliminated

If this amendment passes, abortions will be 
allowed for “physical or mental health” reasons all 
9 months - from conception to live birth. 

Missouri law requires health and safety standards 
for abortion clinics. These would be eliminated if 
this amendment passes, and would allow anyone 
to perform abortions without a healthcare license.

5 Missouri’s 52 pro-life laws will be eliminated

Our Missouri Constitution is our state’s supreme 
(highest) law and governing document. Our pro-life laws 
will be eliminated by enshrining a “right” to abortion in our 
Missouri Constitution.

6 Women lose ability to sue for malpractice

A woman’s ability to seek criminal prosecution/civil penalty  
of any person who performs/assists/provides support to 
induce/seek/obtain an abortion will be eliminated.

7 PRCs forced to refer for                 

Pregnancy Resource Centers will be forced to 
refer for abortion.

8 Ultrasounds eliminated                 

Abortion clinics will no longer be required to 
offer or show a mother her baby’s ultrasound image.

9 Significant $$$ loss to Missouri                

Missouri will suffer a significant loss to state 
and local revenue (the MO AG estimates 
increased litigation costs alone of up to $21m).

10 Taxpayer-funded abortion               

If abortion is enshrined as a “right” in our 
Missouri Constitution, your legislator will 
be unable to refuse to appropriate funds to 
abortion providers.

On March 8, 2023, abortion supporter Anna Fitz-James filed 11 pro-abortion initiative petitions with the Missouri Secretary of State.  
Represented by the ACLU, Fitz-James’ goal is to place on the ballot in November 2024, a right to abortion for all 9 months of pregnancy.  
On August 30, 2023 Jamie Corley filed 6 more pro-abortion initiatives to do the same and she is represented by the Attorney that defends 
Planned Parenthood and their abortion business. 

Pro-abortion supporters need to collect 170,000+ signatures from Missouri citizens in 6 of the 8 congressional districts. The signatures of 
Missouri citizens must be turned in to the MO Secretary of State by May 5, 2024 for verification.

If you want to protect innocent unborn babies and their moms in Missouri and protect our Missouri Constitution and our way of 
life, we need you to educate your family, friends, and church families to “Decline to Sign” these deceptive pro-abortion initiative 
petitions. Any one of these initiatives, if passed, would enshrine abortion with no regulations in our Missouri Constitution.


